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The AAO Council on Orthodontic Benefits met virtually on January 20, 2024.  We were joined by our new AAO staff 
liaison Mr. Adam Braundmeier.   
 
 
 
Our main focus/topics of interest included: 

- Discussion of upcoming industry meetings and the importance of AAO Presence 
- Development of AAO Member Education Resources 
- Review of current Code Action Requests 
- Review of MNOC Auto Qualifiers for Orthodontics 

 
The primary goals of the Council for the upcoming year include: 

- Attend industry meetings including the NADP, AADC, and CMC to maintain and establish relationships 
- Continue to develop member education resources for the AAO membership 

- Educate our membership through the Coding Corner presentation at the AAO Annual Session 
- Answer all membership questions via the DBAS portal  

 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding the AAO Council on Orthodontic Benefits please feel free to contact me.  Thank you 
for the opportunity to serve! 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Tasha Hall DMD MSD  
GLAO Representative to the AAO Council on Orthodontic Benefits  
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